
Diary Dates              

December 

20th School closes for Half-Term 

January 

6th School Opens for  Term 3 

 

 

School Meals 
A reminder that the new menu for 2025 
is now live on Parentpay. Please 
remember to book your child/children’s 
hot school dinners ready for the new 
term. 

We are seeing an increase of hot meals 
ordered via Parentpay that are not being 
taken on the day and children are having 
packed lunches provided by home. 
Although parents in Reception and KS1 
are entitled to Universal Infant Free 
School Meals the school do pay for these 
meals directly. The cook prepares every 
meal that is ordered therefore, the food 
waste is also growing. 
Can we ask that parents only order meals 
that they know their child will eat. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year from 
everyone at Boughton 
Primary School. 

 
 

 

               FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2024  

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  



  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


